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HB 3501 is a side-stepping of the issue of the homeless. Instead of rubber stamping 

the problem and pretending it's not happening, come up with a plan to actually 

address the situation. Find the resources to get people off the streets and into 

treatment. You'll never have perfect adoption of any housing or treatment program 

and there will always been constitutional implications to detaining people, that's 

understood. Having said that, it's cruel to the homeless and it's cruel to the tax-payer 

to codify the statue quo. 


